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Re: High School and Maude Wilkins Art Teachers  

 

 

The Maple Shade Arts Council is looking for students in grades 5-12 in 

the Maple Shade School District to create an original logo for our 

organization. Students will have until April 30th to create their design. 

The winner will be chosen by the Arts Council and receive a $25 Visa 

gift card, 2 tickets to our summer musical (valued at $30 total), and be 

recognized at the monthly Rec. Board meeting. The qualifications for 

the logo are as follows… 

- Include the acronym : MSAC 

- Include the following : Maple Shade Arts Council 

- Incorporate theater, art, and music into the logo 

The logo must fit on a white sheet of paper (8.5 x 11). The design 

may be drawn or computer generated. A representative from the 

Arts Council will collect all submissions from the schools on 

Wednesday, April 30th, 2014. Please have your name, phone, and any 

additional contact information on the back of the design. The winner 

will be revealed at the Earth Day event on May 17th. For any 

questions, please email us at admin@msartscouncil.org.  

 

Thank you and we can’t wait to see your submissions! 
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